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My name is Kaitlin carroll, my address is 9 orchard lane Abington MA 02351. I am a nurse practitioner and I am completely opposed to requiring mandatory Covid vaccines for healthcare employees. We now know that the Covid vaccine is not preventing us from getting the virus nor spreading it and therefore it needs to be a personal decision. There have been many documented side effects and it is irresponsible that the DPH would even consider making people get a vaccine in order to keep their job when we know it does not affect the safety of the patient. We are in a healthcare staffing crisis and it will 100% get worse if you’re going to continue making people get this vaccine.

Sincerely,
Kaitlin Carroll NP Sent from my iPhone
